
Minutes of School Council Meeting                          

Tuesday 9th June 

Present; Darcy, Elisha, Edward (PV) Caragh  (PV) Olivia, Amelia, Kobie, Harvey.      

Minutes from last meeting                                                                                                                    

 The feedback from everyone in school about lunchtime manners has been given 

to Mrs Hunt and the staff, who will be thinking about strategies to improve this. 

Any ideas? 

 We have talked in assembly about consideration for each other’s feelings when 

choosing someone for top table on Friday. 

Feedback from classes 

Do we need to keep the lining up contest going or should we try without it?                         

The majority of children were keen to continue. 

Should there be a different lining up prize for those who don’t like playtime?                   

Again the majority seem very happy to have extra play. 

Can wake and shake be every day?                                                                                            

Not all want to do this. It was suggested that they could choose the wake and shake song. 

We thought maybe a counter system (like Waitrose) might work? We will talk to Miss 

Wittman. 

Slippers!!  

The results have been given to Mrs Hunt and staff to discuss. 

Todays’ minutes 

The School council May Fayre stalls made £50.10 (badge making £27.10 and uniform £23) 

This money will become the start of the school council budget. They have already voted to 

spend £10 of  on ‘Send my Friend’ tee-shirts for the two representatives to wear when they 

visit the Houses of Parliament. 

We discussed Kindness Day on Friday 12th June. School Council agreed to make some posters 

to put around the school.  

Next meeting.  Tba  


